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Tuesday 24th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We are very pleased to announce that Ranger Stu will be hosting his award 

winning Exotic Animal show for Ash Class at Forest Academy on Thursday 9th 

February.  

  

As an exciting hook to our next topic based around the core text ‘Where’s the 

Elephant?’, we have arranged for Ranger Stu to bring into school a range of 

mammals, reptiles, birds and invertebrates for the children to take a look at up 

close. 

 

You can visit Ranger Stu’s Website to find out more about this exciting school 

visit: 

https://www.rangerstu.co.uk/school-visits 

  

We are asking for a small contribution towards the cost of the show, of £5.00 per 

child and this should be paid through your Arbor account, under the ‘pay for 

other items’ section and select ‘Animal Show’. If you do not have your Arbor 

login, please contact the office. 

 

Thank you for your contribution and support.  

 

Mrs. Cross  

EYFS Teacher 
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